
Subject: Computing Workshop at KVI, 21-25th of January 2008
Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Sat, 17 Nov 2007 19:58:49 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

The website for registration, information, etc, for the computing workshop at KVI on 21-25th of
January, 2008 can be found at the following link:

http://kvip81.kvi.nl/workshop

The registration deadline is set to 15th of December 2007....

Kind wishes,

Johan.
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